/ Coventry Youth for Christ Prayer & Newsletter /

Spring is here!







HOPE Leaders Gathering

This month, we joined many other leaders from across the city, as HOPE Coventry gathered churches together to hear about the work happening in the city with young people.

Steph had the privilege of sharing about Coventry Youth for Christ and it was amazing to hear from many other brilliant organisations working in Coventry and further afield!

We got to pray together for the young people of Coventry, for all the work already happening and for the future

It was such an encouraging evening, looking at how we can work collaboratively in building God's kingdom and in seeing young people's lives changed by Jesus!

Church Partnership Update

Youth Cafe's at our partner churches are continuing to grow and we are seeing new people come each week. We have been enjoying the run up to Easter, with egg hunts, Easter crafts, and looking at the topic of 'Grace' with the young people.

In the coming months Steph and the church teams will be going into primary schools to run sessions with year 6 pupils to look at the transition to secondary school.







Pray with us

We are really pleased to invite you to come and pray with us at 2 exciting and dynamic intercessory times each month, as we pray for young people, youth work, our city, and more! The upcoming prayer sessions are:

Tuesday 11th April (and the 2nd Tuesday of every month), 7.30-8.30am, Queens Road Baptist Church.

Saturday 29th April (and the last Saturday of every month), 8-10am, hosted by our friends at Core Arts, email us for the address at admin@covyfc.org

Youth Cafe's

Youth Cafe's are designed with young people in mind and are a simple model that churches can use to connect with young people from their local community. They offer young people (aged 11-16) a safe "third space" to drop in to and hang out with their friends after school.

We would love to see every school in Coventry, have a localYouth Cafe!

Want to know more about starting a Youth Cafe? Get in touch with us by emailing admin@covyfc.org

Prayer Points

- Pray for the Easter events and services happening in April, that the Gospel would be shared and that people would come to know Jesus.
- Pray for Steph as she speaks at an event at Quinton YFC this week.
- Pray for our partner church, St Christophers, as they run their Alpha Holy Spirit day with their youth group.
- Pray that young people, teachers and school staff would have a good holiday and break over Easter







Thanking God for...

- For new connections made at the HOPE leaders gathering, for the opportunity to network and engage with others in the city.
- For growth in our youth cafes, we are seeing more young people come each week.
- For the opportunity to meet with other local centres in the Midlands this month, to pray & worship together, share ideas and encourage one another.

Giving...

If you receive our newsletters regularly and feel in your heart you would like to take an extra step of faith and support us financially, you can do so either on a monthly basis or a one off gift by **CLICKING HERE.**

Stay Connected...

Besides our newsletter, we regularly update our supporters with what we are getting up to on our social media accounts. If you use Facebook or Instagram - just type in CovYFC to find our accounts and stay updated with our weekly posts or better yet - let a young person know how to follow us!

Follow Our Social Media











